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VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION IN FIJIAN HOLDINGS LIMITED (FHL) SHARES 

The South Pacific Stock Exchange Pte Limited (SPX) has approved a request for voluntary suspension in trading made 

by Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) with immediate effect.  

The voluntary suspension request is due to FHL being the parent Company for Fiji Television Limited (FTV), a listed 

entity on SPX, of which the requirement to recall and re-issue its financial statements for the financial year ended 30th 

June 2020 is needed. Due to this reason, FHL also anticipates a delay in the release of its half yearly financial results as 

at 31st December 2020 and believes that a voluntary suspension in trading of its shares will prevent unnecessary 

speculation and ensure investors only trade on up-to-date information.  

The suspension is granted in accordance with Section 73.2 of the SPX Listing Rules which stipulates as follows:  

“SPX may grant a trading halt or Suspension for whatever period it believes is appropriate in the circumstances and 

made subject to compliance with such conditions as SPX thinks proper.” 

As per the requirements, licensed broker representatives will not be able to execute FHL orders until further notice. 

Should you require any further information on the issue, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Pretesh Prasad 
Acting Chief Executive Officer                  
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